
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
NZX RELEASE 

30 October 2018 
 
 
PURCHASE OF 54 COOK STREET, AUCKLAND – TRANSACTION UNCONDITIONAL  
 
Further to previous announcements on 20 September and 19 October 2018, Augusta is pleased to confirm that 
the cost estimate condition for the Cook Street transaction has now been satisfied and the transaction is 
unconditional.     
 
Settlement of the acquisition of the property will occur on 31 October 2018.    
 
-ENDS- 
 
For further information, contact: 
 
 
Mark Francis      
Managing Director 


